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Dear Dr. Vanderpool,

On behalf of the St. Mary’s University Faculty Association, I am pleased to offer support for
renaming the Fish Creek/Lacombe C-Train Station and Platform to additionally recognize St.
Mary’s University.

As a member of the faculty of St. Mary’s for close to ten years, I have had the opportunity to
watch St. Mary’s grow and increase the impact its students and graduates have had in the
community through its scope of programming and social justice initiatives.

Renaming the current Fish Creek/Lacombe C-Train Station and Platform would highlight the
asset that St. Mary’s University is to Calgary, being the only university in the southeast. This will
help increase the visibility of St. Mary’s and provide another point of recognition for potential
students.

It is my hope that Calgary City Council and administration will give this motion its full
consideration, and that it will be approved.

Sincerely,

Ualonio_

Dr. Carolyn Salomons
President, Faculty Association
Associate Professor, History
Chair of Social Sciences

St. Mary’s University
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